


October 13, 2016

Subject:	Missouri River Energy Services and Marshall Municipal Utilities Forward Looking Test Year Meeting   	

Date:		Monday, October 24 2016

Time:		2 pm CPT

Missouri River Energy Services (MRES) and Marshall Municipal Utilities (MMU) cordially invites you to participate in its Forward Looking Test Year Meeting for the 2017 rate year for MRES and MMU.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The purpose of this meeting is to present information on the MRES and MMU 2017 Forward Looking Test Year.  This meeting will allow Interested Parties an opportunity to seek information and clarifications about the rate.

Pursuant to the respective formula rate protocols, both must calculate and post formula rate calculations, supporting documentation, workpapers, including the Annual True-Up rate info, as appropriate, by October 1 of each year. In addition MRES and MMU are required to hold an open meeting among Interested Parties by November 1 of each year to discuss this posting. 

The MRES and MMU rate information for the respective period is posted on the MISO OASIS which can be accessed at: 

https://www.misoenergy.org/MarketsOperations/TransmissionSettlements/Pages/TransmissionOwnerRateData.aspx


MRES / MMU ATRR Protocol Meeting 

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone. 
https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/816176621 

You can also dial in using your phone. 
United States (Toll-free) 1 877 568 4106 1 877 568 4106 

Access Code: 816-176-621

A presentation will be posted on the MRES page of the MISO OASIS.


Sincerely,

MISSOURI RIVER ENERGY SERVICES


Terry Wolf
Manager, Transmission Services 
